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Second Sunday After Pentecost 
 

Invocation and Prelude 
 

Welcome and Prayer 
 

"He Is Exalted" Celebration Hymnal, page 36 
 

"Are You Washed in the Blood?” Celebration Hymnal, page 330 
 

NO AGLOW Kids – Families Worshipping Together 
AGLOW will be back in August 

 
The Offering of Our Gifts and Ourselves 

"Doxology" Celebration Hymnal, page 815 
 

Selected Music  
 

Message from God's Word  
“Born Again” 

John 3:1-21 

 

Invitation 

“Change My Heart, O God" Celebration Hymnal, page 654 
 

Benediction and Postlude 
"Ye are the light of the world lift up your head and shine that men may glorify your Father 

in Heaven forever may your light so shine that men may glorify your Father in Heaven 

forever may your light so shine." 

 

The flowers today are placed in the Sanctuary in memory of Pat Butts by Ronnie 

and Sharon Dunaway and family. 

 

********************************************************************************** 

Prayer List 
 

Susan Ward, Josie Carr, Billy Irwin, Garrett Hill, Sydney Phillips, Howard Crump, 

Billy Graham, Bryson Welford, Tony Sandlin, Jerry Goodner, Jimmy & Wanda 

White  

Ye are the Light of the World 
 

The Prayer focus for June is Our Children and Youth 

Our Scripture is Luke 2:52 "And Jesus increased in wisdom and stature, and in favor 
with God and men."   

 
Newcomers and Visitors 

Thank you for worshiping with us today! If you want more information about our 
church, please call the church office at 662-869-2956 or visit saltillofumc.org. 

 
Bus Driver for June 

Ronnie Dunaway is the Bus Driver & may be reached at 662-871-9133. 
 

Opportunities for This Week and Beyond  
 

Wednesday, June 14 
 

 6:30 pm – Bible Study for Youth & Adults, G-Zone for children 

 6:30 pm – Chancel Choir Practice 
 

Wednesday, June 21 
 

 7:30 pm – Administrative Board Meeting 
 

Senior Adult Night Out 
 

The Senior Adult Night Out will be at Dodlar Smith's Cabin for a cookout on Thursday, June 
15. The bus will leave from the church at 5:00 pm. The cost is $10 per person to cover food and 
supplies and may be paid at the cookout. Please contact Judy Ellis at 662-231-8940 or Sonny 
Graham at 662-401-4555 today if you plan to attend. 
 

UMC Hymnals 
 

All of the UMC Hymnals are in the west lobby for you to take home to keep.  
Please check the list of hymnals that have been given in memory or in honor of 
your loved ones. There is also a group of hymnals that were purchased by the 
church that are available for you to pick up if you would like one of those. Contact 
Jennifer Grisham with any questions. 
 

Vacation Bible School 
 

Join us for Stellar VBS this year, June 25-28, from 6:00-8:00 in the Children's Wing. We are 
going on a cosmic quest shining Jesus' light to the world. Registration is now open for 
children ages 3 (if potty trained) through 5th grade and volunteers at saltillofumc.org/events 
or scan here -  

 

http://www.saltillofumc.org/

